Early Years Service Hubs Project Worker 
Temporary part-time .6, 22.8 hours a week
One year contract with possibility of further employment
An exciting position exists for an Early Years Service Hubs Project Worker with Hume City Council. 

The Supporting Parents – Developing Children Project is a unique project resulting from a partnership approach to strengthening social cohesion in Hume City proudly supported by the Scanlon Foundation, the Australian Government, the Victorian State Government, and Hume City Council. This position is jointly funded by Communities for Children.
You will be working to support the development of early years service hubs based in primary schools in southern Hume City. You will have well developed skills in influencing and gaining the support of stakeholders and experience in working with the culturally and linguistically diverse community. Knowledge and experience in community development principles and practices is required.
A current Police Check and a current Working with Children Check are essential. 
How to apply

For further information about this position please call Anna Boland, Project Coordinator, Supporting Parents-Developing Children on 9205 2530

Visit our website at www.hume.vic.gov.au. Applications should include the reference number and address the key selection criteria in the position description. 
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